
 

 

27th June 2024 
Deputy Sorca Clarke   
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
sorca.clarke@oireachtas.ie 
 
 
 

PQ ref 25902/24 
 
Dear Deputy Clarke, 
 
 
 
I refer to your representation in relation to the number of WTE consultant dermatologists based in 
Mullingar Regional Hospital in the years of 2022, 2023 and to date in 2024, in tabular form. 
 
 
 
There are no Consultant Dermatologists based at Regional Hospital Mullingar. Dermatology 
services are provided by a visiting Consultant service from Mater Misericordiae Hospital. There are 
3 Consultant Dermatologists based in MMUH who each have a 10 hour weekly commitment to 
Regional Hospital Mullingar. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kay Slevin  
Hospital Manager,  
Regional Hospital Mullingar. 
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